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H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Sub: - Supply of copies of Corporate Office letters to the Main Recognised Trade Union— Non-implementation of the
Corporate Office order- regq.

Sir,
We wish to bring the following to your kind notice for favour of necessary information.

The Corporate Office has already issued instructions stating that, copies of the Corporate Office letters, which are not
marked as “confidential” or “secret” should be provided to the Recognised Trade Union. This letter of the Corporate
Office was issued as a result of the persistent demand raised by the Recognised Trade Union for the supply of copies of
the Corporate Office letters. The Recognised Trade Union can effectively espouse the cause of the employees, if the
Union is able to keep abreast with the instructions being issued by the Corporate Management, from time to time.

However, it is a matter is regret that, the instruction of the Corporate Office for supplying order copies to the Recognised
Trade Union, is thrown to the winds. None of the Branch of the Corporate Office is providing copies issued by the
Corporate Office to the Recognised Trade Union.

We have come to know that, recently the Management has formed a Committee to consider the revision of allowances
of the employees. This is neither a matter of "confidential" nor "secret" in nature. A copy of this letter, constituting a
Committee to revise the allowances of the employees should have been provided to the Recognised Trade Union.
However, it is not done.

Having come to know that a Committee for revision of allowances has been constituted, the General Secretary, BSNLEU,
approached Shri S.P. Singh, PGM(Estt.) and requested to provide a copy of the letter. However, the PGM(Estt.) replied
that copy of the letter could not be given to the Union. This is blatant violation of the order issued by the Corporate
Office on the subject. It is needless for us to mention that, refusal to implement the Corporate Office instruction on the
subject has handicapped the Main Recognised Trade Union to deal with this issue.

In view of the foregoing, we earnestly urge upon you to kindly ensure that copies of the Corporate Office letters not
marked as “confidential” or “secret”, are provided to the Main Recognised Trade Union. Since, the Establishment Branch
is the cadre controlling authority for the Non-Executives, suitable instruction may kindly be issued to the PGM(Estt.) to
comply with the Corporate Office instruction already issued for the supply of copies of the letters to the Main
Recognised Trade Union.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

[P. Abhimanyul]
General Secretary

Copy to: - 1) Ms. Anita Johri, PGM(SR), BSNL CO, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi -110001.
2) Shri S.P.Singh, PGM(Estt.), BSNL CO, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi -110001.



